Fwd: Fwd: Lack of transparency in DNV OCP

1ofl

Subject: Fwd: Fwd: Lack of transparency in DNV OCP
From: Brian Platts <bplatts@shaw.ca>

Date: Tue, 19 Apr 2011 19:59:00 -0700

To: Corrie Kost <corrie@kost.ca>

-------- Original Message --------

Subject:  Fwd: Lack of transparency in DNV OCP
Date:  Tue, 19 Apr 2011 19:36:36 -0700

From:  Wendy Qureshi <wendyqureshi@shaw.ca>
To: fonvca@fonvca.org

Begin forwarded message:

*From: *Wendy Qureshi <wendyqureshi@shaw.ca <mailto:wendyqureshi@shaw.ca>>

*Date: *April 19, 2011 7:30:41 PM PDT

*To: *North Shore News <editor@nsnews.com <mailto:editor@nsnews.com>>

*Subject: **Lack of transparency in DNV OCP *

Dear Editor,

17]

(voters) who live here now.

Wendy Qureshi
North Vancouver
604-980-1885

#1 The mayor has only one vote. The accuracy is that it should read Mayor and Councillors;

#3 New studies have pointed out that densification produces only more traffic and pollution and crime. Do we want this ?

#4 In November vote for municipal candidates like myself who aspire to maintaining our quality of life.

I write in response to DNV's Mayor Richard Walton and Council's letter, North Shore News [OCP process a careful balancing act April

#2 1 attended many of these meetings. None of my comments were mentioned in the glossy brochures that were paid for while at the
same time the DNV stopped advertizing their Council Agendas in the North Shore News or anywhere else;

As Ernie Crist used to say: "The whole world doesn't have to move to the District of North Vancouver at the expense of the people
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